
 

September 24, 2024 
 
 
To: Benefit Administrators / Human Resource Personnel / Union Partners 
 
From: Lisa Heron 
 Benefit Services Manager, Employee Benefits 
 
Re: Reminder: 3sHealth Address Change 
 Employee Benefit Plans 

 
A reminder that 3sHealth’s office moved locations in the fall of 2023. 3sHealth’s office is located at: 

600-1919 Saskatchewan Drive, Regina, SK, S4P 4H4 (office tower of the Delta hotel) 
 

We continue to receive forms and other mail addressed to our previous address. We kindly ask that you 
discard any pre-printed or saved electronic forms that have our old address and replace them with the 
updated forms found at https://www.3shealth.ca/ebp-plan-administrators. This will help to ensure 
timely service on our part.  In addition to mailing forms, you can email forms directly to 
EBP@3sHealth.ca. We thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
If you have any questions about this bulletin, please call a 3sHealth Benefit Services Officer at 
1.866.278.2301 or email ebp@3sHealth.ca.  
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